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Yolo County clerk-recorder, Freddie Oakley, has announced that her office will no longer act as

a Passport Agent for the United States Department of State.

“We will no longer provide information or process passports,” Oakley said.  “The federal

government only reimburses Yolo County for about half the cost of providing this service.  As a result,

the County loses about $25.00 for every passport processed.  In this time of financial crisis for the

County, the Board of Supervisors and I agree that we can not continue to underwrite the federal

government’s program.  We really regret that this action is necessary, because we have always enjoyed

working with our customers on passport applications.”

The remaining Passport Agents in Yolo County are the Davis Post Office at 2020

5th Street in Davis, and the West Sacramento Post Office at 3773 Industrial Blvd., West Sacramento.
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